

12th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Human rights week!

This week, Don Valley will be celebrating Human Rights. Students will be learning about their rights based on The United Nations Convention Rights of a Child <u>UN Convention on the Rights of the Child - UNICEF UK.</u>

The convention is based on what a child needs to survive, grow, and live a healthy and happy life. There will be exciting activities at break and lunch time, as well as learning taking place in the classroom. Students will learn about Human Rights as part of our journey to achieve the UNICEF Rights Respecting Silver Award.

On <u>Friday15th December</u> we will be having a 'Right to Be Me Day' and this is where students can come dressed in **non-school uniform** to celebrate 'being me'.

We are also inviting parents to join us at 8.45am for a <u>parent coffee morning on Friday 15th</u>

<u>December</u> where some pupils will be running activities based on rights and will be showing parents the learning, they have completed through out the week. We hope to see lots of parents there.

- Human Rights week: W/C 11th December.
- 'Right To Be Me Day' Non-school uniform: Friday 15th December.
- Parent Coffee Morning: Friday 15th December.

We look forward to sharing all our learning with you throughout the week.

Yours sincerely

Miss Kirby



Principal: Mr J Pape

Oasis Academy Don Valley
Leeds Road
Sheffield
S9.3TY

Email: info@oasisdonvalley.org
Tel: 0114 220 0400

www.oasisacademydonvalley.org